## BAD SAULGAU EXCHANGE 2006-10-30

Dagma Haug, a fifteen year old student at the Störch Grammar school has recently spent five weeks at Kenmore SHS. Many thanks to the Cochrane family for hosting Dagma (Mathew Cochrane spent a month in Germany with Dagma's family last year).

Dagma wrote of her experience at Kenmore:

"It was very difficult to begin at a new school but the students were very friendly and soon I felt comfortable. We do not have to wear a uniform in Germany. We start school earlier but then we can go home at 1 o'clock. I will take home many happy memories of my stay in Australia."

